
 
   

Thursday, 4 May 2023 

 

 

Letter to Parents from Ofqual 
 

 

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I hope you and your families are well.  

 

On Wednesday 3rd May 2023, Ofqual have published communication for students and parents regarding the 

summer 2023 examinations. Please see the link below for the detailed communication.  

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/letter-to-parents-april-2023/letter-to-parents-april-

2023?utm_source=3%20May%202023%20C19&utm_medium=Daily%20Email%20C19&utm_campaign=DfE%20

C19  

 

If you do have any queries or specific questions, please do not hesitate to contact your child’s tutor, class 

teacher or staff from the Year 11 or 13 teams.   

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

A Modi 
 
Mr Ash Modi 

Deputy Head Teacher 
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